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Greg,
 
Just a reminder that even though you are working through an agreement with GLNPO on the
sediment remediation, all sediment work conducted at the site will also need to comply with the
requirements of NR700 Wisconsin Administrative Code.  I mention this because we have had
projects where the responsible party misunderstood the process and were under the impression
that because the project was being conducted under a GLNPO agreement, the NR700 process did
not apply.  Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks.
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

John Sager
Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

1701 N. 4th St.
Superior, WI  54880
Phone: (715) 919-7239
john.sager@wisconsin.gov

 dnr.wi.gov

       
 

From: Gregory Prom (MP) <gprom@mnpower.com> 
Sent: Thursday, November 4, 2021 2:10 PM
To: Sager, John E - DNR <John.Sager@wisconsin.gov>
Cc: 'Garbaciak, Steve' <Steve.Garbaciak@foth.com>; 'Hughes, Erin' <Erin.Hughes@foth.com>
Subject: RE: GLNPO Agreement Approved for Sediment Work
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.

 

Good afternoon John,
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I am excited to inform you that the agreement with GLNPO for the sediment remediation of the
former MGP site has been approved. Foth has been contracted to perform the Feasibility Study (FS)
and Remedial Design. The process is just getting started and SWL & P looks forward to working
through this process.
 
The upland remediation bids have been received and are currently being reviewed. Is there any
update on the DNR review of the 90% RD? SWL & P would like to ensure there are no significant
changes before awarding a contract for the remediation work.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
 
Greg Prom
 
Senior Environmental Compliance Specialist
Minnesota Power/ALLETE
30 West Superior Street
Duluth, Minnesota 55802
 
Office: 218-355-3191
Cell: 218-461-6856
Email: gprom@allete.com
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